
 

 

Friday 4th April 2025 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of 

our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrate from 
this term… 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

 ‘Shining Stars’  Isabella B 

Eadie  

Erica 

Seren  

Elsie Mia 

Isabella O 

Charlie  

Harper 

Alfie H 

Elfie 

Matilda 

George 

Jonatan 

Isabelle H 

Ada  

Sam  

Sophie  

Dennis  

 

Emmie C 

Sophia B 

Drew 

Daisy  

Skye 

Ben  

Jenson 

Iris   

Aurora  

Seth  

 

Ella B 

George 

Henry J 

Netanya 

Emmie 

Alice 

William  

Heidi H 

Alfie C 

Alfie R  

  

Our VIP’s – Value 
in Practice 

Harper  

Charlie 

Isabella O 

Erica 

Seren  

Elsie Mia 

Eadie 

Isabella B 

Jaxson  

 

Sophie  

Alfie H 

Grace 

Lily Grace 

Robbie 

Dennis  

Matilda  

Jonatan  

Drew 

Skye 

Freya O 

Alila 

Edward 

Joshua 

Harry  

Aurora 

Charlotte 

Alfie R 

Amelia B 

Sydney 

Oliver 

Abbie 

Harry  

Archie 

Luke  

Gabor 

Alice 

  

Our Eagles of St 
John for the 
Spring term  

Erica  Alfie H Bobbie Alfie C 

100 % attendance 
for the Spring 

term  

Jaxson  Jonatan 

Alfie 

Dennis 

Sophie 

Sam 

Robbie 

Isabelle 

Leon  

 

 Heidi B 

Jennifer 

Amelia 

Henry 

Netanya 

Oliver 

Kian 

Emmie 

Max 



 

 

 

 

Charitable Giving 

School council did an amazing job planning and preparing the PJ fundraising day and 

chocolate tombola.. We are delighted that we have raised £70 for Alma through Action Aid. 

Many thanks to you all for your support. 

 

PTFA dates for your diary  Events 

Fri 13th June  Father’s day gifts delivered to children to bring home 

Mon 21st July  Uniform as good as new sale  

Wed 23rd July  End of term disco 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks to you all 
for all your continued support. We have had a wonderful Spring term with 
children engaged in their learning, loving all the enrichment activities 
taking place.  
 
As we approach 

Holy Week from 

Palm Sunday on 

Sunday 13th April  

may the 

celebration of the 

resurrected life 

bring new blessings 

of love, hope, and 

peace to you and 

your family. 
 

 

 

 

A reminder that school closes at 2pm on Friday 4th April and we reopen on Tuesday 22nd April. 


